
 
 

News Release 
 

9079 SE McLoughlin Blvd. - Portland, Oregon 97222-7355 
www.oregon.gov/olcc 

 
For more information: 
Christie Scott, 503-872-5002  
Carl Lewis, 503-378-5191   

For immediate release: Monday, June 16, 2008 
 
 

OLCC issues proposed license cancellation for Lotsa Luck 
 
 
PORTLAND, Ore. – The Oregon Liquor Control Commission proposes to cancel the liquor license for Lotsa 
Luck at 2136 SE Powell Blvd in Portland. The license is held by Robert “R.C.” Greenough and Lynn 
Greenough of ERB, Inc. 
 
The liquor license at Lotsa Luck was granted with the restriction that states, “Mr. R.C. Greenough shall abstain 
from the consumption of alcohol at all times.”  The proposed cancellation came as the result of “R.C.” 
Greenough violating the restriction by consuming alcoholic beverages on the licensed premises earlier this 
year.    
 
“The restriction was placed on the license in 2007 because Mr. Greenough had three incidents of using alcohol 
to excess,” said Carl Lewis, Regional Enforcement Manager.  “Placing the restriction on his license was a way 
to avoid denying his license renewal and to give him and his wife an opportunity to succeed.” 
 
The licensee has 30 days from the date of the notice to request an administrative hearing. 
 
Failing to comply with a license restriction is a violation of Oregon Administrative Rule 845-005-0355(5). 
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